

## Fw: from Ro: Plan A or B

Doug Shoemaker <doug@iym.org>

Fri, Sep 28, 2012 at 12:51 PM

To: Greg Hinshaw <ghinshaw@rc.k12.in.us>, Dave Phillips <dave@wabashfriends.org>, Rdennis1946@hotmail.com, Little Blue River Friends littleblueriverfriends@mach1pc.com>, Thomas Hamm <tomh@earlham.edu>, Ray Ontko <rayo@ontko.com>, Cathy Harris <charris1459@yahoo.com>, DAVIDLBRINDLE@aol.com, "Daniel, Fred" <cardboardgamer@yahoo.com>

---- Original Message ----- From: Rowena Holliday

**To:** Doug Shoemaker; A Greg Hinshaw **Sent:** Friday, September 28, 2012 10:50 AM

Subject: from Ro: Plan A or B

**From:** Lynn [mailto:lcraft76@yahoo.com] **Sent:** Friday, September 28, 2012 5:15 AM

**To:** iyminfo@iym.org **Subject:** Plan A or B

Rowena,

St. Marys Monthly Meeting of Friends want to go with Plan B of the Yearly Meeting because it is more with the original belief of the Friends. Could you please pass this on to Doug as he is the one who requested that we do this in writing?

Thank you,

Dave Craft

Presiding Clerk, St. Marys Monthly Meeting of Friends